
 
FINAL REMINDER: From 1 July 

2011 only registered employment 
agency personnel will be allowed to 

perform employment agency work 
 

Employment agencies have less than 

five working days to register its 

personnel who are performing 

employment agency work. Existing 

employment agency personnel who are 

not registered by deadline will need to 

be certified before they could register as employment agency personnel and 

may have their Work Permit Online (WPOL) and Employment Pass Online 

(EPOL) accounts suspended. 

Any person who is not registered with the Ministry of Manpower but is found 

to be doing EA work after 30 June 2011 would have committed an offence 

and may be liable for prosecution. 
 

Those who have successfully registered as EA personnel must carry a 

registration card issued by their employment agency. They can only work for 

and be registered under one employment agency at any point in time. 

Employers will be able to make use of the EA directory 

[http://www.mom.gov.sg/eadirectory] to verify the registration status of 

employment agency personnel. 

 
For more information, visit www.mom.gov.sg/eaa 
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